
Aaron Parker
Falmouth
LD 1582

I am writing today in support of LD 1582. Any reasonable look at the science on the 
subject of Psilocybin assisted psychotherapy  will show that the idea is well supported
and should be implemented as soon as possible so people can access this medicine in 
a clinical setting. 
Psilocybin has been granted break through status by the FDA and will likely make it 
through the FDA system as a approved drug in the coming years. But for the years 
before that happens this legislation could much needed access to Maine residents as 
well as allowing use of Psilocybin mushrooms, which some prefer to lab synthesized 
Psilocybin.
Thank you for your consideration.


